Jeffrey C. Altman Acting Executive Director

P. O. Box 1850 Jackson, MS 39215-1850 Telephone (601) 359-7249 FAX (601) 359-7050 GoMDOT.com



Brian D. Ratliff
Deputy Executive Director/Chief Engineer
Lisa M. Hancock
Deputy Executive Director/Administration
Willie Huff
Director, Office of Enforcement
Charles R. Carr
Director, Office of Intermodal Planning

April 22, 2021

Honorable Karl Banks
President, Madison County Board of Supervisors
P.O. Box 608
Canton, MS 39046

Subject: Addition of Bozeman Road to the STIP

Dear Mr. Banks:

The Mississippi Department of Transportation (MDOT) understands that Madison County intends to submit a project to Mississippi's Congressional Delegation to be considered in the 2021 Surface Transportation Authorization Legislation. In accordance with the guidance provided by the Committee on Transportation and Infrastructure of the United States House of Representatives, I am writing to confirm this project, or the appropriate phase, can be added to the Statewide Transportation Improvement Program in a reasonable timeframe once funding is secured. Madison County would initiate this effort with the Jackson Metropolitan Planning Organization and follow their public participation process.

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Jeff Ely at 601-358-7007.

1 1

Sincerely,

Acting Executive Director